
Free Pairs of Tickets
 available at HPL starting Monday, 11/22 

Hartford Public Library, in partnership with Hartford Stage, will be offering free
tickets to HPL library card holders for It's a Wonderful Life: A Live Radio Play while they

last at both the Downtown Library and branch libraries or online at hplct.org.

It’s a wonderful time to be back at Hartford Stage!
Watch as an ensemble brings dozens of characters
to the stage alongside a live sound effects “foley”
artist in the style of a 1940s radio show, broadcast
straight from our theatre. This festive American
holiday classic tells the story of the idealistic
George Bailey in conflict with the Scrooge-like Mr.
Potter, and of the greater community coming
together to show George how much his life truly
matters on a fateful Christmas Eve.

Show Dates and Times 
Friday, 11/26, 7;30
Saturday, 11/27, 2:00 & 7:30
Sunday, 11/28, 2:00
Thursday, 12/2, 7:30
Friday, 12/3, 7:30
Saturday, 12/4, 2:00 & 7:30
Sunday, 12/5, 2:00
Wednesday, 12/8, 7:30
Thursday, 12/9, 7:30
Friday, 12/10, 7:30
Saturday, 12/11, 2:00 & 7:30
Sunday, 12/12, 2:00
Wednesday, 12/15, 7:30
Thursday, 12/16, 7:30
Friday, 12/17, 7:30
Saturday, 12/18, 2:00 & 7:30
Sunday, 12/19, 2:00
Tuesday, 12/21, 7:30
Wednesday, 12/22, 7:30
Thursday, 12/23, 7:30       
Friday, 12/24, 2:00
Sunday, 12/26, 2:00 & 7:30

If you are unable to use your reserved tickets, please contact the Hartford Stage Box Office at your
earliest convenience (860-527-5151 or boxoffice@hartfordstage.org) .

Proof of Covid-19 vaccination (or a
negative Covid Test for children under 12

or patrons with a medical exemption)
A mask properly covering the mouth and

nose, regardless of vaccination status



Hartford Stage
Covid-19 policy

860-695-6300


